LEGAL NOTICE

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR
On-Call Structural, Mechanical and Electrical Engineers

Capital City Development Corporation (“CCDC”), the urban renewal agency for the city of Boise, Idaho,
invites structural, mechanical and electrical engineers licensed in the State of Idaho to submit a
Statement of Qualifications to provide nonexclusive on-call consultant services.

CCDC expects to preapprove firms and individuals from among those submitting Statements of
Qualifications for the opportunity to supply consultant services to CCDC. CCDC anticipates entering
into three (3) year Agreements with selected firms and thereafter requesting services as needed using
task orders. Preapproved firms are not guaranteed work nor compensation during the term of these
Agreements.

Interested parties are invited to obtain the RFQ and submission instructions from the CCDC web site:
www.ccdchoise.com. The submission deadline is 3:00 pm September 1, 2021. See RFQ for details
and additional information. CCDC reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals. Direct
guestions to CCDC at (208) 384-4264 or kwanner@ccdcboise.com.
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